SOUTHERN INYO FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT
APPROVED MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
April 17,2019

The Governing Board of the Southern Inyo Fire Protection District held a Regular Business Meeting on
Wednesday, April 17, 2019 at 6:00 pm.

Chairperson Zellhoefer determined that a quorum could not be established and rescheduled the meeting for the
next month.

, hereby certify that the foregoing is a true and correct copy of the Meeting Minutes of
lar Business Meeting, Board of Directors, Southern Inyo Fire Pxotection District.
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